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June 13, 1983 

AIR MAIL 

Mr. Grote Reber
 
General Delivery
 
Bothwell, Tasmania
 
7411, Australia
 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

I learned recently that the Royal Astronomical Society 
has awarded you the Jackson-Gwilt Medal and Gift for your 
pioneering work in radio astronomy. 

On behalf of the Officers, Council, and membership of 
the American Astronomical Society, I congratulate you, and wish 
you all the best in your future endeavors. 

Sincerely yours, 

Arlo U. Landolt 

AUL:dr 

LOUISIANA STATE UNIVERSITY 
BOX BK, LSU OBSERVATORY 
BATON ROUGE, LA 70803 
Telephone 504/388-8276 


